Arlene Tavani

From: Seth Bates [seth.bates@sjsu.edu]

Sent: Monday, April 05, 2010 2:53 PM

To: Arlene Tavani

Subject: Desalination for the Monterey Peninsula? Please vote NO.

APR 5 2010

MPWMD

Dear Ms. Doyle:

I understand that you will be voting on whether or not to pursue Desalination for the Monterey Peninsula at a meeting tonight. While I live in Monterey County and am a Cal-Am customer I work in San Jose and cannot make it to tonight's meeting. My regrets as this is an important issue.

I have studied desalination over the years in connection with my work as a technology professor at San Jose State University and believe it is the least attractive solution to addressing our water issues. Desalination is an energy-intensive solution with many negative effects on the environment (both air and water effects). Please consider a "NO" vote on this issue when it comes up in the meeting tonight.

Thank you very much for listening.

Seth Bates Valenzuela Road Carmel, CA 93923

seth.bates@sjsu.edu

Dr. Seth P. Bates, Chair

Professor, Materials and Manufacturing www.engr.sjsu.edu/sbates

(408) 924.3227



(408) 924.3198



seth.bates@sjsu.edu

Department of Aviation & Technology
College of Engineering
San José State University
San Jose, CA 95192-0061

4/5/2010